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 Welcome to our Spring 
Newsletter 

At the time of writing this , spring has yet to make an 
appearance but 
hopefully soon we will all 
be enjoying the warmer 
weather. Hullbridge 
Parish Council have 
delivered some exciting 
projects already this 
year. We have 
reinstated the two 
village signs which will 
be planted shortly with 
spring flowers. 

The riverfront  in Hullbridge 
is now home to a swan and 
duck feeder provided by 
the “feed the ducks 
initiative.” Hullbridge will 
receive 10% back for 
community projects so we 
welcome your ideas for 
this.   

Coronation News 
The Parish Council have 
been liaising with 
Riverside PTA to organise 
events to celebrate King 
Charles III coronation in 
May. The parish  will be 
installing a coronation bench along Ferry Road and 
planting a commemorative tree in Kendal Park along 
with the children from Riverside Primary School. We 
will also be giving each primary school child a 
commemorative packet of sunflower seeds . 

Council Tax  - We have kept the Parish Council 
increase to the minimum possible in the current 
financial climate . Like everyone we have seen 
increasing costs for energy and most other services. 
We are still maintaining best value for residents and 
providing services under our remit which includes a 
free car park, toilets, allotments, open spaces and 
additionally security patrols. The increase is £6.35 
resulting with Parish Council Band D portion being 
£85.83  
SAVE  the DATE  - Saturday 2nd  DECEMBER 
2023 Christmas Light Switch on  between  4-
6pm.  Last years event was a real success and 
this years event will be a similar format. We will 
advertise more information nearer the time. 
Recycling 
The Parish Council will continue to support 
Rochford District Council with various recycling 
initiatives. 
Please bring your household batteries to the 
Parish Office. We will also be looking at our own 
Green Initiatives for Hullbridge shortly and will 
keep residents updated . Please contact the 
Parish Office if you have any ideas you would 
like the council to consider. 
Police and Councillor Surgeries 
These will be run every month at the Parish 
Office 10-11am  next two dates - 16th March, 
13th April. Please check our  Facebook  page 
and noticeboards for further dates.  
Police Update 
Would you like to help keep you community safe? 
Have you considered volunteering as a Community 
Specials Constable? For more information  visit 
www.essex.police.uk/communityspecials  to find 
out more and submit your application. 
Police:Email:warren.lamb@essex.police.uk  
Mobile:07980 711214 Tel: 101ext. 490535    
Highway Issues  Please call Essex County Council 
on  0845 603 7631  
Rochford District Council—01702 546366 
Out of Hours Emergencies  01268 527317 
We offer wheelchair  Free short term Loan, so if 
required please contact the Parish Office. 
thanks. 

Visit our Website -http://www.hullbridge-pc.gov.uk/ 

Facebook—https://www.facebook.com/Hullbridge-Parish-
Council-1544215995841235/ 
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